
COOK COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
Work Session 4:00 p.m. 

August 20, 2018 
 

 
 
Present:                      Debra Robinson, Chairman 
                                    Lindsey Parrish, Vice-Chairman 
                                   Jeff Lane, Commissioner 
                                   Audie Rowe, Commissioner 
              Dwight E. Purvis, Commissioner  
   
  Staff Present:           Faye Hughes, County Administrator 
                                   Vicki S. Parrish, County Clerk 
 
 
Chairman Robinson called the meeting to order.   
 
Review of the proposed FY2018-19 General Fund Budget was completed.  
 
Allen Crumbley / Road Superintendent –  Mr. Crumbley informed the board that the Kinard 
Bridge Road project was complete; and, that his department continues with the ditch digging 
and shoulder clipping. He also discussed work needed on Arthur Rentz Road at the railroad 
track.    
 
Commisioner Rowe asked Mr. Crumbley to prepare a work detail to be presented at the 
meetings for informational purposes. 
 
VFD Tanker truck - Highway Diesel has estimated repairs at $10,000, board advised to tow 
tanker the road department until further notice. 
 
Living Way Baptist Church Road – Road name change has been requested for Open Door 
Baptist Church that has relocated to the former location of Living Way Baptist.  
 
Board of Education – The Board of Education will begin using the Administration Building for 
their board meetings.  They have requested to update audio equipment and add video 
equipment for the room, quotes for the upgrade are forthcoming.  
  
Work Session adjourned at 6:00 p.m. 
   
 
COOK COUNTY COMMISSIONERS                                 This the 4th day of September, 2018.      
 
 
 
_______________________________      ____________________________ 
/s/ Debra Robinson, Chairman                                               /s/ Vicki S. Parrish, County Clerk  

 


